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Peoples Company recently added land management services in the Pacific Northwest region. Given the
diversity of the Pacific Northwest, the team is responsible for managing a variety of crops including
potatoes, organic carrots, grapes, wheat, sweet corn and more. “We are excited to develop our land
management platform as we grow our management presence in the Pacific Northwest,” said Kyle Walker,
Director of Land Management.

Land Manager, Jake Liening, joined the team at the beginning of the year and is located in the Walla Walla,
Washington office. Jake grew up in Washington and his passion for both agriculture and the relationship that
the farmland asset class plays in the U.S. economy makes him a great addition to the land management team
at Peoples Company.

 

Click the play button below to watch the Peoples Company Land Management video.



https://youtu.be/APmE9wAtvNo?si=UkaXkij7PoA9NdBa

